
 
 
 

Thorpe St Andrew Neighbourhood Plan – Erratum 
 
 
It has been brought to the attention of Thorpe St Andrew Town Council, Broadland District 
Council and Broads Authority that there is a factual error within the proposed Thorpe St 
Andrew Neighbourhood Plan, relating to one of the images within the document.  
 
Within Policy 1: Protecting and Enhancing the Natural Environment, there is a proposed 
Local Green Space listed for Fitzmaurice Park, identified as number 10 within the policy and 
associated maps. Within the referendum version of the neighbourhood plan that was 
originally published, the boundary for this proposed Local Green Space incorrectly 
encompassed a residential property. This error was displayed on ‘Map 1: Green and open 
spaces’ and on the more detailed individual map for Fitzmaurice Park in Appendix B.  
 
It is noted that this was an isolated error, and the previous submission version of the Plan 
displayed the correct boundary for this site. There were no proposed recommended 
modifications to the boundary during the independent examination. 
 
The factual errors have now been amended and both Map 1: Green and open spaces and 
the map in Appendix B now display the correct boundary.  
 
If you have any queries on this matter, please contact Broadland District Council’s Place 
Shaping Team on (01508) 533805 or at 
neighbourhoodplans@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk.  
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